ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI CATHOLIC ACADEMY



400 Lincoln Road Brooklyn, NY 11225

Telephone: 718-778-3700 Fax: 718-778-7877 www.sfabrooklyn.org

April 10, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Christ Jesus, though he was in the form of God, did not regard equality with God something to be grasped. Rather, he emptied himself, taking the form of a slave, coming in human likeness; and found human in appearance, he humbled himself, becoming obedient to the point of death, even death on a cross.

Philippians 2:6-11

Have a blessed Holy Week,

Ms. Danielle Gonzalez

CHOCOLATE BUNNY:

Additional 7" chocolate bunnies were ordered and are available for sale in Mrs. Karen Aya's office. If you would like to purchase one before we leave for Easter break, stop by the office. Each bunny is \$7. The supply is limited.

A Look at the Week:

Monday, April 10th - Ms. Ferdinand and Mrs. Alejandro will be out preparing for, and then grading, the 4th Grade NYS ELA test. Ms. O'Neil and Ms. Judy will be coving their classes.

Tuesday, April 11th - STEM Coaching Day

Wednesday, April 12th - No YELLOW BUS service today. Please make arrangements for drop off and pick up. Sorry for any inconvenience.

Thursday, April 13th - Holy Thursday, No School. Easter Break begins

Saturday, April 22nd - 3-4:30PM First Communion Meeting in Parish Center

School Resumes Monday, April 24th:

Tuesday, April 25th - 8:30AM Easter Prayer Service in the Auditorium.

Wednesday, April 26th - 6:15PM SFA-PTA meeting. All parents welcome and encouraged to attend. Planning session for Sunday Brunch.

Thursday, April 27th - Grade 4 field trip

Friday, April 28th - Grade 5 field trip

- **NEW EVENT** 6:15PM SFA-PTA Family Fun Night

Saturday, April 29th - 10:30AM First Communion Reconciliation in the Church

Sunday, April 30th – CANCELED 2:00PM SFA-PTA Sunday Brunch

SCHOLARSHIP available!

Kevin Conroy, who died in 9/11, was an alumnus of St. Francis of Assisi School. The Kevin Conroy Scholarship has been put in place by his surviving family. The student chosen for the Award will receive \$2,500 toward 2017-2018 tuition. Application are available in the main office and by request of the family, the criteria to enter are as follows:

- 1. Student must be a first generation immigrant.
- 2. Student must show interest in mathematics through participation in class and/or good progress on report cards and progress reports.
- 3. Student must be a registered/re-registered student at St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Academy entering Grade K-8.

Applications are Due May 1, 2017.

TUITION ASSISTANCE:

2017/2018 Application for Tuition Assistance opened January 17, 2017. To apply go to www.futuresineducation.org, click on "SCHOLARSHIPS" and then click on "APPLY". New families must apply by April 21, 2017. ALL families are encouraged to apply for tuition assistance! If you need assistance applying, Sr. Marie Lenihan will work with you. Please contact Mrs. Aya, the Financial Secretary, to set up an appointment with Sr. Marie.